

Due to bad weather forecasts, the race at "Col Margherita" has been postponed to Friday 7 July.

Tomorrow Thursday 6 July the race will be held in "Val Venegia".

The race at "Passo Rolle" has been confirmed for Saturday 8 July.

The starting grids of the individual races remain unchanged.

The organizing committee.